Pre-K Learning Compact
Together is better!

Dear Parent/Family,
Congratulations! You just made a very important decision to enroll your child in
our Pre-K program. Your commitment to our program will pave the way to make

your child both socially & academically successful in Kindergarten. We appreciate
the role you have played as your child’s first teacher. We welcome your
partnership as neither home nor school can teach your child alone. Our learning
compact is an agreement between school and home to explain how we will work
as a team to make sure your child has a successful Pre-K year.

Parent/Family: I/We will...

Child: I/We will...

School: We will...
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